Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

From: Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 4:45 PM

To: dkoski@manitowoc.org

Subject: Notice of Interim PM Change: Susie's Restaurant - LGU - WI DOT (BRRTS #: 02-36-000516)
Hello Dan,

This email is to inform you that | am the interim project manager for the Susie’s Restaurant — LGU — WI DOT (BRRTS #:
02-36-000516) site. The last correspondence with the City of Manitowoc, in September 2017, indicates that the city
does not intend to proceed with work at the site at this time.

Please provide me with an update and any possible future plans for this site. It is anticipated that a couple of our vacant
positions will be filled in early April. If you have any questions or comments please feel free to reach out to me.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Colin Schmenk

Hydrogeologist - Northeast Region Remediation & Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Ave

Green Bay, Wisconsin 54313

Phone: (920)-662-5149

Colin.Schmenk@wisconsin.gov
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